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The Draft Permit Fact Sheet on pg 8 states that facilities applying for NEE that are in the
PFAS-associated SIC codes, need to provide four sets of PFAS monitoring results and have
averages below Monitoring Thresholds by December 21, 2025, in order to qualify for No Exposure.
Does this mean that these facilities will not need to apply for the General Permit prior to that date, if
they have not completed the four sets of PFAS monitoring? Thanks, Mike Nord


